
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Christmas is rapidly approaching so I felt it best to give you dates for your diary as well as general 
newsletter information. 
 
Reception Nativity 
Parents/Carers of our Reception children are invited to watch the children performing in their Nativity on 
Tues 10th and Weds 11th Dec at 9.30am.  Doors will open at 9.20am; please note that buggies are not 
allowed into the hall due to lack of space. 

 
School Christmas Lunch -  
The school Christmas lunch will be held on Thursday 12th .  Please remember to book/pay for this as soon 
as possible on Parentpay.   

 
Family Christmas Afternoon – Friday 13th from 2.30pm 

Parents are invited to come into school during the afternoon and take part in craft activities with their 
children.  At the end of the school day everyone is then invited to join us in the hall for some songs and 
readings, to celebrate Christmas. These will be informal events with tea, coffee and cake and hopefully, 
some audience participation in the singing! We will also be having a raffle for our Christmas hampers; 
tickets will be available from the school office from Monday 9th £1 strip.  We hope it will be a fun and 
enjoyable event for parents and children. 

 
 
Wear a Christmas/Winter Themed Jumper - Thursday 19th 
The children are welcome to wear Christmas/winter themed jumpers on the last day of term; this should 
be worn instead of a school jumper.  This is not a dress down day. 
 
Christmas Parties - Thursday 19th 
Christmas parties will also take place on Thursday and lists of party food will be put up outside the school 
office soon.  Please note no school lunches will be available on this day.   

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs D. M. Hannaford 
Headteacher 


